
At BCLP, we’re committed to sharing our professional skills on a pro bono basis. This reflects our

core value of making a positive contribution to our communities and society. We encourage all of

our lawyers and other legal professionals to engage in pro bono work. We view it as a professional

obligation. Our pro bono program prioritizes offering legal services that address the needs of the

underserved and advocate for civil rights, human rights, civil liberties and public rights.

Our 2024 Pro Bono Report reflects these efforts across our global offices. Whether our work

involved assisting individual clients, working on community legal projects alongside local legal

services organizations, or handling significant litigation with public interest groups, our pro bono

work is always impactful and meaningful – to our clients, to our community and to our firm. Our

2024 report highlights some of that work.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics

and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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